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Introductions 

Suzie Julien - Chair of 
Governors

Richard Luff - Vice Chair of 
Governors



Previous Ofsted 

“Based on the evidence gathered during this 
short inspection, I am of the opinion that the 
school has demonstrated strong practice and 
marked improvement in specific areas. This 
may indicate that the school has improved 
significantly overall. Therefore, I am 
recommending that the school’s next 
inspection will be a section 5 inspection.” 
December 10/12/18



External Advisers 

Giles Osborne.- ASP

Claire Haywood LA Adviser

St John Burkett -  School Improvement 
Partner 

 Leslie Pollard - Safeguarding audit



Common Inspection Framework



Education Inspection Framework



Deep Dives 

Reading

Early years

Mathematics

PSHE 

Music



Key Points
No stone was left unturned

Safeguarding procedures were investigated

All staff and governors were interviewed - 

Governors were interviewed for 1 hour 45 
minutes. (previous inspections were 30/40 
minutes)

Pre-school to Year 6 were observed in lessons 

sometimes up to 4 times.

Pupils were interviewed from pre-school to 

Y6. 

Views of parents were sought … 

 



Ofsted Parent View

Governor Survey Dec 2018

Parent View 
Recommending the school Raising Concerns 



Over to you … 

What do you consider the strengths of the school and areas for 
development?

What suggestions do you have, if any, to improve our school?

Please remember we are human so please do not make this personal. 

An opportunity to move forward



Parent Governor Re-elections

Vacancy

Succession planning



Follow up questions from the 
meeting

1. Does that question allow for the statement ‘I do not have any 
concerns?’

Yes it did, so that alters the results significantly, keeping the 80:20 split. 
However, there were still some verbal comments that made governors 
want to review the current procedures for voicing concerns and make sure 
parents are following the relevant procedures. 

     2. Can you view and compare the results from last time?

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/result/16531/9
Yes, here is the link and the tabs are above. 

3. What can parents do to help?

This was a lovely gesture and at the time I could not think of an answer 
beyond help them to get to Christmas. However, on reflection I would 
suggest that parents continue to share the positive messages about what 
we do well as a school and encourage our staff by letting them know when 
they have done something well. 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/result/16531/9&sa=D&ust=1574444709150000&usg=AFQjCNHaqyccrO3atv0crGz3PQ0XAmfKTA

